
 

IQAC, St Xavier’s College, Ranchi 

PLANTATION DRIVE 

WORLD ENVIRONMENT DAY, 5TH JUNE, 2022, 11 am 

St Xavier’s College, Campus 

And  

Students’ Seminar (offline) 

Room No. 41 (Hitech Lecture room) 

Patron : Fr Dr Nabor Lakra, Principal, St Xavier’s College, Ranchi 

Chief Guest : Mr Gorakh Nath Yadav, ACF, Ranchi Division. 



 

Welcome of the Chief Guest by Ms Honey Kashyap, student Botany MSc. 

A plantation drive was carried out by the students of Botany, Zoology and 

Biotechnology Department of St. Xavier’s College, Ranchi and Biotechnology 

Department of Ranchi Women’s College in the open area of the campus. 

The idea was conceived a fortnight ago and it evinced a great interest among 

the students and teachers. On the day, a large number of students and 

teachers turned up despite the sun and the vacation. 

The chief guest of the day, Mr GN Yadav, ACF stressed on how to conserve 

our environment as we are alone as far as liveable planet is concerned. He 

also demonstrated how a sapling should be planted to obtain a better 

survival rate. 

The plantation was done with the following plant types- 

1. Kusum 

2. Karanj 

3. Maulshree 

4. Arjuna and  



6. Mahagoni 

These were obtained from the Dhurwa nursery of the Forest Department. 

 



 



 



Seminar 

The drive was preceeded by an offline Seminar involving Teachers and students. The teachers were, 

Dr Soma Roy, Dr Dinesh Prasad, Ms Keshar Mistry and Dr AK Srivastava apart from the the guest of 

Honour, Fr Dr Nabor Lakra and the chief guest Mr GN Yadav, ACF. It was hosted by Priyanka Kajol 

Lakra and the following students were present in the seminar- 

 

 





 

Many of the students made oral and poster presentations. The smart board was used during the oral 

presentations. The orations on Fireflies and Waste reduction were outstanding. 

 



 

The guest of Honour, Fr Principal emphasised on the importance of discipline in pursuing one’s 

career. The chief guest, Mr GN Yadav underlined the threats that loom large on our planet as it is the 

only living planet. 

The Vote of Thanks was presented by Mr Anup Damiyan Soy of Botany Department. 

 

 

 


